
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
May 11, 2017 

 

Support for HB 2122-A24 

 

Chair Williams and Members of the House Committee on Rules: 

The undersigned coordinated care organizations (CCOs) are writing in support of HB 
2122, with the -A24 amendments. With these amendments, this bill evolves the 
coordinated care model toward increased financial transparency and accountability, 
community engagement, and value-based payment reforms.   

Each of these additional accountabilities for CCOs were brought forward by the Oregon 
Health Policy Board (OHPB) after a robust public process that involved statewide 
community listening sessions and a broadly distributed survey of Oregonians.   

The -A24 amendments bring the language in line with the OHPB recommendations, so 
we support HB 2122 with the adoption of the -A24 amendments. 

The coordinated care model has proven to work by both lowering costs and improving 
health outcomes for our members.  Thank you for the opportunity to continue to 
advance the coordinated care model. 

Sincerely, 
 
Columbia Pacific CCO 
Health Share of Oregon 
InterCommunity Health Network CCO 
Jackson Care Connect 
Yamhill Community Care Organization 

 
 


